
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 

Phone:  330-753-2019 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 

Stan King and Mary Schwartz, Caring Team                                   Worship: 10:30 am 
 

If you are a visitor this morning, we welcome you to our worship service! We hope 

that you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. We invite you to sign our 

guest book in the foyer. 

Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (generally ages three 

and under) in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary.  Children's 

bulletins and toys are available at the sanctuary entrance. 
 

           August 10, 2014 

GATHERING 

 Prelude                  Dora Short 

 Welcome and Opening Prayer            Stan King 

 Call to Worship:  

  Leader: Come let us seek rest at the altar of God-- 

  People: Where even the infant can find comfort and protection; 

     where even the weak can find justice and peace. 

  Leader: Blessed are those who dwell in God’s presence-- 

  People: Where even the lily may grow in glory, 

     where even the grass may be clothed with life. 

  All: Blessed are those who trust in you, O Lord, 

     our Home and our Provider! 

 Singing: STJ #25 When long before time          Kyle Yoder 

 Prayer of Confession  

 Singing: HWB 324 Seek ye first the kingdom of God 

 

CHILDREN’S TIME               Julia Beyeler 

 

HEARING GOD 

 Scripture: Matthew 6:31-34, Philippians 4:10-15       Roberta Wright  

 Message: The Sermon on the Amount          Eric Schroll 

 

RESPONDING 

 Singing: STJ 54 Longing for light 

 Announcements 

 Sharing joys/concerns/responses 

 Prayers for the people 

 Responsive reading: STJ 148 

 Offering 

SENDING 

 Singing: STJ 73 The Lord lift you up 

 Benediction

  

 Food Donations for BACM for August: Macaroni & Cheese 

 Greeter: Judy & Stan King 

 Worship Planners: Deb Barry & Karen Steiner 

 Nursery: Deb Barry 

LAST WEEK 

   Attendance: 45     General Offering:  $1,  
  

THIS WEEK 
 

 Sat, Aug 16 - Stephanie & Jason move 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 Sat, Sept 13 – Pig Roast 

 Sat, Sept 13 - "Leadership and Anxiety in the Church", a day of 

 examining our goals and ministries in light of cultural pressures. 

 This day-long event is hosted in Archbold. If interested in attending, 

 contact Pastor Marilyn. 

 Sept 19-21: Women’s Retreat at Camp Luz - Marilyn leading    

   worship. See brochure in your mailbox. 

 Sept. 28th- CCHS Ted Schwartz and "Learning to Play"- Get it on 

 your calendar!! BE THERE!! 

 Oct 18: BACM Fundraiser Dinner & Silent Auction 

 Fri, Oct 31 – Sat, Nov 1: Church Retreat at Villa Maria 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Catch the $ave wave! Bring your kids or grandkids to Youth Savings Week at 

Everence Federal Credit Union and we’ll help them start a journey toward 

being good savers. We’ll even add $5 to their accounts if they deposit $15 in a 

new savings account or an existing account. Join us for fun and games Aug. 

11-15 at the Kidron branch, 4136 Kidron Road. Call 330-857-9988 for more 

information. 
 

Stephanie and Jason will be moving literally across the street on Sat., the 16
th
. 

Please talk to Jason or Steph for more details. (Jason starts school on the 11
th
 

so Summit, they need us!!) 
 

BACM: Bring macaroni and cheese for the month of August and drop into the 

box by our white giving tree. You may bring other food or grocery supplies 

also. It would be helpful to get into the habit of buying a few extra items when 

you do your grocery shopping. 

 

 

mailto:summitmenno@sbcglobal.net


Our 10th Annual Pig Roast is fast approaching! For those of you unfamiliar 

with this event, it is our biggest event of the year, in terms of people served 

and fun had. We serve an average of 150 people from the community, and the 

fun, food, activities, and music are plentiful!  Lots of volunteer opportunities 

are available. We need help setting up the canopy, table and chairs in the 

afternoon, help in the kitchen keeping the serving dishes full, help with 

children's activities (lots of fun things are planed) and we also need people 

just to mingle with the guests and make them feel welcome. Anyone wanting 

to join in on the fun of planning the pig roast, or volunteering your time, 

should let Roberta know, and we will meet after church on 

Sunday 17
th
.  Anyone with friends and kids and relatives that want to 

volunteer, are invited also. Lunch after church will be provided for all 

volunteers. 
 

MENNONITE MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: Alisha and 

Josh Garber, serving with Mennonite Mission Network, foster community life 

in the residence halls at LCC International University in Lithuania. Pray for 

them as they build relationships with the 53 Russian students and 69 

Ukrainian students on campus, helping them listen to each other and develop 

conflict resolution skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


